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27th March 2024  

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

It has been a busy term with so many sporting, musical and other activities taking place, and I want to 
thank our Friends/PTFA groups from each school for their support in so many different ways, as well 
as our fantastic staff team, who really do go above and beyond to enhance the school day for our 
lovely children.  

As you know, Mrs Gathercole is still off sick as she approaches the end of her pregnancy. We hope 
that she is continuing to take it a little easier and look forward to seeing her again soon. We are 
delighted that Mrs Dunkley is coming across from Narborough to teach our Oak class for three days a 
week, alongside Mrs Nevill, after Easter for the duration of Mrs Gathercole’s maternity leave. Mrs 
Dunkley has years of experience and will be discussing our children with Mrs Nevill this week at our 
training day before looking forward to meeting you all after Easter.  

Our Summer term will be exciting as always, with Sports Days, Residentials and some new playground 
equipment coming. We look forward to seeing you all and to a great term together at Nar Valley.  

 
Wishing you all a lovely Easter;  

 
Mrs Anne Neary and Mrs Emma Spaul  

 

 
 

Executive Head Teacher     Head of School  
The Nar Valley Federation of Church Academies  Castle Acre CE Primary Academy 
Castle Acre, Narborough and Sporle 
 
 
 
 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

Allergy Aware Schools – Please do not send nuts into Nar Valley Federation Academies 


